
Catering Report 27th August 24 

 

Meals served in the Bistro still vary in quality, but the standard continues to 
improve. As the quality increases the quantity of some of the meals 
decreases.  
The Christmas in July function was well catered for, and positive feedback 
was received from residents. The only negative comment concerned the 
consistency of the mashed potatoes.  
Roast meats tend to be sliced too thickly, causing residents with dentures 
some difficulty. 
  

 
 


